Treasurer’s Report 2020-21

The start of the 2020-21 season was cut short due to the Covid-19 pandemic, and so there was no 2020 spring session.
The club began using the Uplifter platform for online registrations, as of October. This year both credit card and e-transfers were accepted as payment methods, but going forward only credit card payments will be allowed. 
There was a lot of in and out activity of monies due to the ever-shifting regulations re numbers of skaters allowed on the ice, and different lockdown requirements and timing. 
There has been no skating beyond March 30, 2021, (i.e. no spring session this year again), and so for this year only it was decided to extend the financial reporting to the end of May.
The club’s financial position continues to be strong, despite the pandemic challenges.

Respectfully submitted by: Kathy Ashton 2020-21 Treasurer


